Government of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago

Ministry of Tourism, Culture and the Arts

TCA: 3/4/3 Vol 1
June 22, 2023

Ms Jacqui Sampson-Meiguel
Clerk of the House

Office of the Parliament
Parliament Complex
Cabildo Building

St. Vincent Street

Port of Spain

Dear Ms. Sampson-Meiguel,

Re: The Ninth Report of the Public Administration and Appropriation Committee on the
implementation of the 2021 budget with emphasis on the “Green Economy”.

I refer to your letter dated April 19, 2023 in which a request was made for a written response to
the Ninth Report of the Public Administration and Appropriation Committee on the
implementation of the 2021 budget with emphasis on the “Green Economy”.

The Ministry of Tourism, Culture and the Arts, thanks you for the extension granted and humbly
apologises for the delay in submitting the report.

Please find attached three (3) hard copies of the written response. The electronic copy has been
sent to: coth@ttparliament.org

I thank you for your continued kind consideration.

Y ours respectfully,

.............................................

Simone Thorne-Mora Quinones (Ms)
Permanent Secretary

Levels 8,9 & 10, Tower C,
International Waterfront Complex
1A Wrightson Road, Port of Spain
Phone: 624-1403 / Fax: 624-6737



